
 

 

Circular No (25) for 20118 

Vacant Post at the General Secretariat of the Organization of 

Islamic Cooperation 

To: All Ministries & Federal Government Entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  

In collaboration with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International 

Cooperation and the General Secretariat of the Organization of Islamic 

Cooperation, The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources is hereby 

announcing a vacant post of Director General of the Statistical, Economic, and 

Social Research and Training Centre of Islamic Countries (SESRIC), operating in 

Ankara, Turkey. 

FAHR is, therefore, pleased to invite eligible UAE national employees who fulfil 

the employment conditions shown above, to submit the documents required for 

the post, to be delivered no later than November 15, 2018 on Email: 

vacancy@oic-oci.org 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Dr. Abdulrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

 

 


